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Hi, everyone! Welcome back to PR Jr. Today, I will talk about how we should protect animals 

in national parks. Let’s begin! 

 

National parks are important to help wildlife animals and their natural habitats. if we don’t 

support national parks, we will lose a lot of our wildlife. Even though more people are taking 

care of the environment, many species are still at risk and need protection.  

 

That’s all for today, see you!  

 

 

 

Dictation Contest (PR１, 中級) No. 919 

 

 

Hi, guys! How are you? This is PR 1. Let’s see together about food allergy today.  

 

When Tom goes to a restaurant, he has to be very careful what he orders from the menu. He 

is allergic to eggs. If he eats them by mistake, his body will have a strong reaction. If he is 

served even a small amount of egg, he will be in trouble. First, he will become short of breath 

and have difficulty breathing. Then, after a while, he will become dizzy and a rash will appear 

on his skin. For this reason, he usually avoids restaurants and eats at home.  

 

Do you have any allergies? And what do you do when you have a strong reaction? 

 

So, it is all for today. Bye! 

 

  



Dictation Contest (PR2 上級) No. 919 

 

 

Greetings everyone! 

I hope you are adjusting well to the breezy weather, since our immune systems tend to 

weaken from the stress of seasonal changes. Speaking of immune systems, we have 

moved past the pandemic as a society, but how is the coronavirus doing now? The 

Government of South Australia recently posted an update on October 6th, so let’s take a 

look together. 

 

As an introduction, people are still getting COVID. Just because we stopped wearing 

masks, just because the government is gradually reducing subsidies related to COVID, 

doesn’t mean that the virus is completely wiped out. There have been 645 new cases of 

COVID-19 reported in South Australia in the past week, and there were 27 people 

hospitalized with this disease as of 11:59 PM on October 3rd. As a result, there was a 60% 

increase in people receiving PCR tests this week compared to the previous week—there 

were 4,612 people. 

 

This part is unrelated to COVID, but the website also featured their support programs for 

Aboriginals. One thing I noticed during my trip to Sydney this summer was the growing 

domestic support for Aboriginal people in Australia. Aboriginal people are the indigenous 

peoples of Australia, and there has been efforts, such as the Aboriginal Health Care 

Framework, to close the gap on health disparities between Aboriginal and non-Aboriginal. 

Personally, I find these initiatives to be setting a great example for other countries with 

indigenous peoples. 

 

Once again, we are out of time today, so I will see you next time. See you! 

 


